The semi-monthly meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was held on the above date in the Y.M.C.A. with 17 members present. Mr. E. F. Evans presided.

The Nominating committee are Mr. William Meckel, Mr. David Seachrist, and Rev. Ira Lowery. The reports of the Banquet and Exhibition were received. The Banquet was a success. Although no profit was realized, there was no debt to the club. The exhibition was a success with only \$2.85 expenses. The treasurer reported balance brought forward Oct. 25, \$1.11; receipts \$2.50; expenditures \$2.85; balance on hand Nov. 22 \$.76.

After the meeting adjourned trading prevailed.

E. F. Bauer, Secretary